
I am appalled that I even have to write to elected officials concerning Rep. Nearman.  Mr. Nearman's egregious and dangerous 
behavior should not even be questioned. It is an obscene violation of democratic decency to have colluded with and encouraged 
and allowed entry into the Capitol Bldg those deranged anti-government citizens. Frankly, his actions are treasonous and he should 
be lucky we live in a kinder and gentler time. The least consequences should be expulsion and prosecution. If Oregon continues to 
allow this kind of behavior we will descend into Fascism. The is peaceful protesting and there is crazy rioting and Rep. Nearman is 
in the crazy category.


